
INVITING YOUR FEEDBACK 
 

The UConn School of Nursing is preparing to host an on-site 
accreditation visit for our DNP program and Post-graduate 
APRN certificate program in March of 2019. 

As part of the on-site evaluation process, Commission on 
Collegiate Nursing Education (CCNE) requires that we afford our 
communities of interest the opportunity to submit third party 
comments directly to CCNE. 

 

Should you be so inclined, please send comments to: 

*Written and signed third party comments will be accepted 
until February 13, 2019. 
All comments are to be directed to:  

Commission on Collegiate Nursing Education 

Attn: Third-Party Comments  

655 K St., NW, Suite 750 

Washington, DC 20001 

or 

thirdpartycomments@ccneaccreditation.org 
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